

Meeting dietary requirements

Snack and mealtimes are an important part of the day. Eating represents a social time for children and adults and helps children to learn about healthy eating.

- Staff discuss and record children's dietary needs, allergies and any ethnic or cultural food preferences with their parents.
- Information about individual children's dietary needs is recorded on their main registration form; parents sign the form to signify the information is correct.
- Up-to-date information about individual children's dietary needs is displayed so that all staff and volunteers are fully informed.
- Staff ensure that children receive only food and drink that is consistent with their dietary needs and cultural or ethnic preferences, as well as their parent's wishes.
- Through on-going discussion with parents and research by staff, staff obtain information about the
 dietary rules of the religious groups to which children and their parents belong, and of vegetarians
 and vegans, as well as about food allergies. Staff take account of this information when providing
 food and drink.
- All staff show sensitivity in providing for children's diets, allergies and cultural or ethnic food
 preferences. A child's diet or allergy is never used as label for the child, they are not made to feel
 'singled out' because of their diet, allergy or cultural/ethnic food preferences.
- Fresh drinking water is available throughout the day. Staff inform the children how to obtain the drinking water and that they can ask for water at any time during the day.

Updated: November 2022

Next review date: November 2023